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October 17, 2008

Ms. Jennifer Wallace

Executive Director

Professional Educator Standards Board

Old Capitol Building
600 Washington Street S., Room 249
P. O. Box 47236
Olympia, WA 98504-7236

Dear Ms. Wallace:

As a staff member working for teacher education and certification programs here at Evergreen, I read with interest your recent Washington State Board of Education and Professional Educator Standards Board 2nd Biennial Joint Report and the PESB 2009-2011 Biennial Budget Request. I look forward to seeing increased funding and support to IHEs in recruiting more prospective teachers in shortage areas and increasing the numbers of teachers of color. Too, I am hopefully the state legislature will see the wisdom in continuing to fund improved data collection, as I know the e-cert program has not yet been an option for us certification officers at IHEs due to funding restrictions in developing this segment of the program. 

I am enclosing a few unfortunate typos in the report I found distracting which I hope you will be able to have your staff correct so the public knows we care about correct punctuation and presentation.
Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Advising and Certification Officer
Enc.
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